COPY.
Ihmb’z ﬂﬁizr of Shipp

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

14th November, 1029,

Dear Sir,
With reference to my letter of the 20th
September last relative to the m-m-s‘mp "DUVALLA", I shall
be glad to learn what mmnts have been come to witzh the
Owmers in regard to the cl«aesiﬁ.mtim in this miaty*s
Hegister Book of this vessel.
I am, Dear Sir,

Clerk to the
Clesd fication Committee.

James Frenﬁh*g_f5,
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